
 
 

 

   

St John Vianney Newsletter 

03.02.2023           

 

 

 

    

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Congratulations to Evan, Paddy, Fletcher, Dexter, 
Charlie, Nathan, Charlie, Johna, Jacob, Noah and Bobby 

who took part in a St Helens schools football 
competition and only went and won!! Thank you to Mr 

Wilde and Miss Evans to taking them along.  
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Reception 

 

94.74% Year 4 97.42% 

Year 1 

 

90% Year 5 94.71% 

Year 2 

 

96.55% Year 6 98.57% 

Year 3 

 

96.75% Overall 

school 

attendance 

95.53% 

 

 

 

 
We have had the following birthdays this week 

Reception – Sienna 

Year 4 – Lillia 

Wishing you a fantastic birthday!! 
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News 

 

 

• 07.02.23 - Parents evening – slots can be requested via the app 

 

• 08.02.23 - Parents evening 

 

• 09.02.23 - PTFA Disco – times to be confirmed 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 


